
 

 

 
    Wolfeboro Pathways Committee 
    July 21, 2014 
    Meeting Minutes 
    Wolfeboro Community Center 
 
In attendance: Jim Eisenhower, Mal Blodget, Art Slocum, George Vanderheiden, Barbara 
Laverick, Jim Nupp, Fred Tedeschi, Vaune Dugan, Kathy Barnard 
 
Jim Eisenhower called the meeting to order at 5:00PM. 
 
He reported that there is $41,729.75 in the WEDCO account. 
 
The Stakeholders meeting for improved bicycle passage through the downtown area has 
originally been scheduled for August 7, 2014.  The meeting has been rescheduled and 
will be held the second or third week in September. 
 
The Front Bay path connecting the park to 109A is complete and is a great improvement. 
 
Rob Houseman has submitted Letters of Intent to NH DOT Planning and Community 
Assistance for two projects - a Route 28 underpass to the Nick from the Rail trail 
(approximately $500,000) and for pedestrian/bicycling improvements in the Downtown 
area (approximately $620,000). 
 
It was reported  that repair work is needed on the Abenaki bike trail and the Sewall 
Woods bike trails. 
 
The proposed connecting trail from Sewall Woods to Keewaydin Road was discussed.  
Paul DesMarais will be invited to the next Pathways Committee meeting to further 
discuss this project. 
 
There was a discussion about the crosswalk on Center Street to the Rail Trail and the 
need for making this crossing safer for pedestrians and bicyclists. 
 
The next meeting will be held August 18, 2014 at 5:00PM. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:50PM 
 
Submitted by 
Kathy Barnard 
July 27, 2014 


